شكراً لتحميلك هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





مراجعة نهائية شاملة اختبار تدريبي

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف الخامس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← الملف

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الخامس









روابط مواد الصف الخامس على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية الغة العربية السلامية اللغة الانجليزية الرياضيات

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الخامس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول		
Test Diagnostic أسئلة الاختبار التشخيصي	1	
كتاب النشاط	2	
كتاب الطالب	3	
أسئلة الامتحان النهائي	4	
مراجعة نهائية قبل الامتحان وفق الهيكل الوزاري	5	

Abu Dhabi Education Council

Baraem Al-Ain Private School-Bani Yas



First	trimester-	final	revision	firct	trimester
LIISU	n micsici -	HHIIAI	1 6 8 12 10 11	.11151	H HHESTEI

A-Reading

1-Read the following passage then answer the questions below;

- 1- Chocolate is made from beans which grow in pods on a cocoa tree. These beans are grown where it is warm all year round. The beans are usually farmed two times a year. The workers use a long stick with a large knife to cut the pods down. They open the pods with their hands, so that the beans inside don't break.
- 2- Next is the fermentation stage. The beans are put into wooden boxes and are covered with banana leaves for a week. Then they are dried in the sun for another week. After that, they go to the factory. In the factory, the beans are cooked in big ovens.
- 3- Then the shells are cracked and the inside part is made into a mixture. The mixture is made sweet with sugar, butter and milk. When the mixture is cold, we have the final product chocolate!

1-Choos the correct answers from a, b or c;

1-Chocolate is made fr	rom		
a)papers	b)sand	c)beans	
2-Beans grow incountries.			
a)hot	b)cold	c)warm	
3-They use a longto cut the pods down.			
a)stick	b)book	c)ruler	
4- The beans are cooke	ed in big		

a)cars	b)ovens	c)boxes		
5- The are c	eracked and the inside	e part is made into a i	mixture.	
a)shells	b)books	c)houses		
2- Read the text an	d match the headin	gs(a, b, c) to the par	ragraphs (1-3)	
1-paragraph 1		a-making the m	ixture	
2-paragraph 2		b-what is choco	late made from	
3-paragraph 3		c)what are bean	s covered with	
3- C-Read the text	and find the details	that match the sent	ences;	
wooden	mixture	pods	two	
1-The workers open	thewith the	heir hands.	تم	
2-The beans are usu	ally farmed	5 1 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T		
3-The beans are put	into b	oxes.		
	nade sweet with suga			
4-Answer the following questions: 1. What is chocolate made from?				
1-What is chocolate made from?				
2-How do they cut the pods down?				
3-Where do they put the beans to dry?				
2- Read the following passage then answer the questions below;				
1-There was once a	boy called Jason, wh	o liked sweets and ch	nocolate very much.	
Every day his mother gave him and his two brothers one sweet from a jar, which				
was kept on a high shelf in the kitchen. However, Jason always complained that				
one sweet was not enough. 'Mum! Can I have another sweet? One is not				

enough.' he moaned. His mother always replied, 'No, I'm sorry. You may have

one sweet everyday. You can have another one tomorrow'. She would then put the jar back on the shelf.

- 2-One day, Jason's mother was out shopping and his father was working in his office, upstairs. Jason decided that this was the moment to take some more sweets from the jar. He was alone in the kitchen and his brothers were tidying their rooms upstairs. They were very helpful and hardworking, but Jason was a lazy boy. He managed to climb onto a wooden chair and, with great difficulty, took the jar down from the shelf and opened the lid. With a big smile on his face, he took a large handful of sweets. But when he tried to take his hand from the jar, it wouldn't move and the more he tried, the more difficult it became. His hand started to hurt and he began to cry.
- 3-At that moment, his mother returned from shopping. She smiled when she saw her son crying with his hand in the sweet jar. She knew why he was crying. The mother said, 'Oh son! This behavior will lead you into such trouble! Let go of the sweets and you will be able to take your hand out of the jar.' Jason let go of the sweets and he was then able to take his hand from the glass jar very easily. That was the last time he ever asked for more than one sweet!

1-Choos the correct a	nswers from a, b or	<u>c;</u>		
1-The boy's name was				
a)David	b)Jason	c)Char	·les	
2-The mother kept the jar on a high in the kitchen.				
a)shelf	b)floor	c)desk		
3-His brothers were very helpful and				
a)swimming	b)sleeping		c)hardworking	
4- He took a	handful of sweets.			
a) small	b)large	c)many		
5- His mother	when she saw him	n crying.		
a)smiled	b)cried	c)played		

2- Read the text and match the headings(a, b, c) to the paragraphs (1-3) 1-paragraph 1 a-Complaining to take one sweet 2-paragraph 2 b-The mother was smiling 3-paragraph 3 c)managed to take the jar C-Read the text and find the details that match the sentences; kitchen greedy wooden hurt 1-Jason was a-----boy. 2-The mother put the jar in the-----. 3-. He managed to climb onto a----- chair 4-. His hand started to----- and he began to cry. 4-Answer the following questions: 1-What is your opinion in Jason? 2-Where did his mother go? 3-How many sweets did his mother give him? 3-Read the following passage then answer the questions below; 1-The United Arab Emirates was formed in 1971 and is made up of 7 emirates. The UAE flag is red, green, white and black. Each colour has a meaning: white

represents good behaviour, green is for the trees and plants, black is for battles and red represents bravery, strength and courage.

2-About 9.5 million people live in the UAE, but less than one fifth of the population is Emirati. The UAE is home to one of the most famous landmarks in the world – the Burj Khalifa. This amazing building was the tallest building in the world when it was built in 2010. You can take a lift to the top, but you need

to be brave as it has a glass floor and it's a very long way up. The national animal of the UAE is the Arabian oryx and the national bird is the falcon.

3-The UAE shares a border with Saudi Arabia and Oman. The largest emirate, Abu Dhabi, makes up 87% of the UAE's total area (67 340 km2) and the smallest emirate, Ajman, is only 259 km2. The UAE coast stretches for more than 650 km along the southern shore of the Arabian Gulf. There is a man-made island in Dubai, Palm Jumeirah, which can be seen from space. The UAE has hot summers and warm winters. The hottest months are July and August, when the average maximum temperatures reach above 45°C. In the Al Hajar Mountains, temperatures are considerably lower, as a result of increased height. Sometimes they can be covered in snow.

1-Read the passage then put($\sqrt{}$) or (X);

- 1-The UAE is made up of 8 emirats.()
- 2-The UAE is in Asia.(
- 3-Burj Khalifa is the tallest building in the world.()
- 4-Palm Jumeirah is in Abu Dhabi.()
- 5- The UAE has hot summers and warm winters.()

2- Read the text and match the headings(a, b, c) to the paragraphs (1-3)

1-paragraph 1 a-borders of UAE

2-paragraph 2 b-Formation of UAE

3-paragraph 3 c-location of Burj Khalifa <u>C-Read</u>

the text and find the details that match the sentences;

9.5	1971	The falcon	45°C

- 1-The United Arab Emirates was formed in-----
- 2-Population of UAE-----million people.
- 3-Temperature in July and August-----
- 4-The national bird of the UAE is-----

4-Read the following passage then answer the questions bellow:

Fujairah is the fifth largest emirate and has more mountains than desert. That means it rains more here, so it is very green. It is also the only emirate that faces onto the Gulf of Oman and not the Arabian Gulf.

The drive from Ras Al Khaimah along the long coastline offers lush surroundings and there are amazing views out to sea. You must visit the Al Badiyah Mosque, which is in the Badiyah region of Fujairah. It is the oldest mosque in the UAE.

No one knows exactly when the ancient mosque was built, but it is very old. Some people think the mosque was built in 640 CE. Others think the building may have been built as long ago as 1446 BCE The mosque is only 53 square metres, which is small. It was built from materials found in the area, including stones of different sizes and mud. The gardens of the mosque are beautiful and looked after daily. Daily prayers continue to be said in the mosque, which is one of the main tourist attractions in Fujairah

A-Read the text and match the headings(a, b, c) to the paragraphs (1-3)

1-Hisorical fa	cts	a-pa	aragraph one	
2-location		b-p	oaragraph two	
3-travel inform	nation	c-paragraph three		
B-Answer the	e following questio	ns;		
1-Where is the	•			
	mosque made of?			
3 Who visits to				
		tails that match the s	entences;	
UAE	Oman	Al Badiyah	640 CE	
1- Some peop	le think the mosque	was built in		
2-is also the o	nly emirate that face	es onto the Gulf of		
3-The Mosque	e's name is			
4-It is the Old	est mosque in			

5-Read the following passage then answer the questions bellow;

There was an old woman who lived in a shoe, She had so many children she didn't know what to do. She gave them some soup along with some bread, Then hugged them all tightly and sent them to bed.

She raised all her children, With patience and love. Never once did she give them, A spank, shake or shove. Her children all learned, To be gentle toward others and good parents too, when they became fathers and mothers.

From their days in the shoe, They learned this about living: Kindness, not force, Is the gift that keeps giving.

A-Read the text and match the headings (a, b, c) to the paragraphs $(1-3)$
--

the family live

A-Paragraph one 1-The place where the family live.

2-What they learned about life?

B-Paragraph two

3-The kindness of the woman. C-paragraph three

B-Answer the following questions; alManahi com/ae

1-Where does the old woman live?	

2 What do the children eat?

3 What gift is important?

C-Read the text and find the details that match the sentences;

kindness	children	patience	shoe
1-The old woman li	ved in a		

- 2-She raised all her children, with----- and love.
- 3-The old woman had so many-----.
- 4-What did they learn about living? -----.

6-Read the following passage and answer the questions below;

Burj Khalifa or "Khalifa Tower" (Arabic: برج خليفة) is a very tall skyscraper in Dubai,

United Arab Emirates and is the world's tallest building ever built, at 828m (2,717ft). Before the building opened, it was called Burj Dubai. The building is 160 floors high.

Construction of the tower was started in 2004. The building was officially opened on 4 January 2010. It is the tallest structure made by humans in the world. The building is more than 300 metres (980 ft) taller than Taipei 101. Taipei 101 was the tallest building until 2010 before Burj Khalifa was built. But the Burj Khalifa may not hold this record for very long because an even taller building called the Jeddah Tower is being built in Jeddah in Saudi Arabia and it will be taller than 1 kilometer.

Adrian Smith designed the tower. He worked with Skidmore, Owings and Merrill (SOM) until 2006. It was built by Samsung Engineering & Construction, Besix, and Arabtec. ^[5]The tower cost US \$1.5 billion to build. The building is part of a 2 km building project on Sheikh Zayed Road, Downtown Burj Khalifa. It is near Dubai's main business district.

A-Read the text and match the headings(a, b, c) to the paragraphs (1-3)

1-constructin date	a-paragraph one
2-The location of Burj Khalifa	b-paragraph two
3-The cost of the building	c-paragraph three
B-Answer the following questions ;	
1-How many floors are there in Burj Khalifa?	
2-When did they open the building?	

3-Where is Burj Khalifa?	
C-Read the text and find the details that match the sentences;	

Saudi Arabia

US \$1.5 billion

1-Where is Jeddah Tower?

4 January 2010

Adrian Smith

2-How much did the building cost? -----.

3-Who designed the building? -----

4-The building was officially opened on -----

7-Read the following passage then answer the questions bellow;

Means of Transport

We generally walk for shorter distance and take any transport for longer distance. In olden days bullock-carts, horse driven cart and boats were only means of transport for commuting from one place to another. These means are still used in villages to travel and transport things. Animals like donkeys, camels, and are used to carry loads for longer distances.

- 1-Roads connect different villages, town and cities. The most common road vehicles include buses, trucks, motorcycles, scooter, rickshaw, car, vans and bicycles. Bus carries large number of passengers near about 50-60. Rail transport includes all transport over rails or tracks. This includes trains (both passenger as well as goods train), metro and trams. Rail transport carries more people or goods compared to road transport.
- 2-Air transport includes all transport through the air such as airplanes, helicopters. It is the fastest means of transport and connects all major cities. Air transport is expensive. It is possible to reach other country in few hours or a day through air transport. Hot air balloon and blimp is a flight technology used for pleasure rides. A rocket is a flying vehicle used for space exploration or airborne weapon.
- 3-Water transport includes boat, ship, steamer, yacht, submarines. Steamers and boats sail along big rivers and ships sail in the oceans and seas carrying passengers and goods from place to another. Water transport is slow as compared to road, rail or air transport.

A-Read the text and match the headings(a, b, c) to the paragraphs (1-3)

1-paragraph 1 a-The fastest means of transportation

2-paragraph 2 b-Using trains for transport

3-paragraph 3		c-Travelling alor	ng rivers and oceans		
B-Answer the following questions;					
1-What do the roads					
2-What is the fastes	st mean of transport?				
	amers and boats sail?		·		
C-Read the text an	nd find the details th	at match the senten	•		
Air transport	olden	Buses	passengers		
1- Another meaning	g for travelers				
2- Carries large nu	ımber of passengers	near about 50-60.			
3-Expensive transpo	ort				
4-The opposite of n	ewest	ahi com/a			
	B-Writing				
1-Describe your ho	ouse in a paragraph	about(30-50)words.			
You can use the following	lowing ideas;				
1-What kind of hon	nes is your home?				
2-What is it made o	of?				
3-Where is your hor	me?				
4-How can you go t	to your home?				
5-How big is your h	nome?				
6-What do you wan	at to add to this house	?			

2 Compare between these two types of homes in a paragraph of about (20)
2-Compare between these two types of homes in a paragraph of about(30-
<u>50) words;</u>
1-Which home is bigger than the other?
2-Which home is favorite for people? 3-What are they made of?
3-What are they made of?
4-Are they eco houses?

3-Write a short paragraph about(How to stay safe on the road?) These words may help you: Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorrics	
These words may help you; Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	
These words may help you; Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	
These words may help you; Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	
These words may help you; Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	
These words may help you; Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	
These words may help you; Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	
These words may help you; Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	
These words may help you; Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	
These words may help you; Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	
These words may help you; Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	
Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	3-Write a short paragraph about (How to stay safe on the road?)
Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near – trucks and lorries When I am out , I	These words may help you:
When I am out , I	تم تحميا هذا الملف من تحميا
When I am out , I	Should – wear – bike – helmet – cars – seatbelt – cross – peedestrian – near –
When I am out , I	trucks and lorries
	when I am out, I
	aiiviaiiaiij.coiii/ac

4-Write a short paragraph about different ways of transport;				
(Write about; land transport –air transport – water transport)				
There are many kinds of transport sauch as				
تم تحميل هذا الملف من				
موقع المناهج الإماراتية				
alManahj.com/ae				
5. Write a short paragraph shout(recycling materials).				
5-Write a short paragraph about(recycling materials); Use the following questions to help you;				
1-What is recycling?				
2-Why do we use recycling?				
3-What items can be recycled?				
4-How can we keep our community clean?				

	تمر-تحميل هذا-الملف من
6-Write a short paragrap	<u>h about (UAE):</u>
Write about;	موتع المناهج الإمارية
1-The UAE formation.	
2-Borders of the UAE.	alManahj.com/ae
3-The UAE landmarks.	
4-The weather in the UAE.	
5-The UAE flag?	

<u>C-Grammar</u>
1-Choose the correct answers from a, b or c;
1- The house is of stone.
a) make b) making c) made
2-You can borrow books from there, so it be a library.
a) can't b) might c)must
3- I can see tall buildings behind the house, so it be in the countryside.
a) might b) must c)can't
a) mightb) mustc) can't4- There are people inside. Itbe a museum or an art gallery.
a) must b) could c)can't
5-I would like to live in Masdar it is an eco-city.
a) because b) when c) after
6 prefer to watch a football match tonight.
a)I'd b) I'll c) I'm
7- You play basketball at the weekends, you?
a)don't b) do c) aren't
8- The film starts at 7 o'clock, it?
a)don't b) doesn't c) isn't 9- My brother has to New York.
a) went b) go c) been
10- Have you ever a mountain?
a)climb b) climbing c)climb
11- They all seen the Great Wall of China.
a) has b) have c) having
12-The old woman in a shoe.

a)living	b) has lived	c) lived
13- Hamid	by others.	
a)respects	b) is respected	c) respected
14- people liv	ve in a flat	- than a house.
a) Most	b) Many	c) More
15- Tariq's h	ouser	nore rooms than Abdullah's.
a) has 16- Ahmed w		c) have father's name is Faidi.
a)Their	b) His	c) There
17- Ahlam st	udied at university	in Abu Dhabi and now works as a doctor.
a) then	b) she	c)there
18-Maryam i	s very good at typir	ng means she completes her work quickly.
a) This	b) They	c)There
19-Yusuf join	ned the football tear	m has not been late for practice.
a) He	b)This	c) They
20- Adam an	d his brother walk t	o school every day parents think it is
good exercise	2.	
a)These	b)There	c)Their
21- The bean	s into w	vooden boxes.
a)are put	b) put	c) are putted
22-Chocolate	efrom o	cocoa beans.
a)made	b) are made	c)is made
23 -The work	ters a lo	ong stick with a large knife.
a)using to	b) use	c)are used
24-Mervat lik	kes dates	does Amal.
a) and so	b) but	c)agrees
25-Ali and A	bdullah	like olives.
a) does	b) don't	c) doesn't

26 in the group likes eggs.				
a)She b) Everybody c) He				
27-Nobody in the g	group ba	nanas.		
,	b) like c)l ing passage and ch	iking oose the correct answers;		
My brother is crazy	y. For example, last	week he		
(1) decided / decid	les / decide to only o	eat healthy food.		
Then I saw him dri	nking two (2) bottle	es of / loaves of /		
tubs of cola and ea	ting a (3) packets /	packet / carton		
of strawberry swee	ملف من (ts.	تمر تحميل هذا ال		
'Is that (4) a lot / a	little / many unhea	lthy?'		
I asked gently.	لأمراش	موقع المناهج ا		
'Oh no,' he said. 'I	This cola is very hea	lthy. It's got (5) much / many / a lot of		
fruit in it. It's cherry cola.'				
'Let me guess,' I said. 'The strawberry sweets are healthy because they're made				
of (6) plenty / much / many of strawberries.'				
'That's right.' he said				
28-In winter it always cold and frosty.				
a)is	b) has	c) being		
29- Last summer it	very ho	t.		
a) is	b) was	c) will be		
30-People sometimes cut down forests houses.				
a) build	b) to build	c)for building		
31- You	not leave plas	stic bags in the countryside.		
a) could	b) should	c)are		
31-When you pronounce the number forty, the stress pattern is .				
a) Oo	b) OO	c) oO		
32- When you pronounce the number fourteen, the stress pattern is .				

	b) OO three turtle	c)oO es on the beach this week.
a) seen	b) see	c) saw
33- I've	to visit my c	cousin for three weeks.
a)want	b) wanted	c) wanting
34- They've	lots of rul	obish for the project.
a)collect	b) collecting	c)collected
35- You've	a sore arm for f	ïve days.
	b) have	
36-He	had any text n	nessages for two days.
a) haven't	b) didn't	c) hasn't
37-Amal likes t	o the	mall with her mother.
a)drive	b)driving	c) drove
	your hon	
a) doing	b) done	lan _{c)do} j.com/ae
39-You should-	hom	e straight away after school.
	b) came , but I cou	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
a) anybody	b) everywhei	re c) something
41- The teacher	asked if	had finished the activity.
a)nobody	b) everywhe	ere c)anybody
42 ' ha	as moved my book	!' she cried.
a) Anybody	b) Someone	c) Everywhere
43- The boy dro	opped as l	ne carried the bags.
a) everywhere	b) no-one	c) something
44-The man had	d short, dar	k, hair.
	b) light he shoe	
a) boys	b) boy	c) boys'

46-Has anyone	seen the	coats?			
) childrens b) children's c)childrens'					
47- The men were tired and their feet were sore.					
a)camels	b)camel's	c) camels'			
48-This bag mu	ıst be	It has his name on it.			
a)Alis	b)Ali's	c)Alis'			
49-We are goin	ng to	house today.			
a)Ahmeds	b) Ahmed's	c) Ahmeds			
3-Fill in the bl	anks with the app	ropriate quantifier. There may be more than			
one choice. (a	lot of –many – a fe	ew-much – a little-some – any) 1-We have			
got ch	neese.2- We have go	ot sugar in the bowl. 3-We have got			
milk i	n the glass. 4-We h	ave got honey in fridge.5-We have			
		he fridge. 6-There are plates on the			
table. Mr. 7-Di	nç has gots	students			
	D-Vocabu	<u>lary</u>			
1-Choose the c	correct answers fro	om a, b or c;			
1- A	is a buildi	ng with only one floor.			
a) palace	b)high-rise flat	c)bungalow			
2is	a soft material whic	ch you find on the ground.			
a) Mud	b) Wood	c) Stone			
3- The journey	is very	about 1000 km.			
a)	b)famous	c)long			
4- I couldn't be	elieve my eyes – the	e view was			
a) famous	b) amazing	c)long			

2-Choose the	correct answers	and fill in the s	paces;	
ran away	jumped into	Jumped over	Jumped up	Walked along
1 Noora	slowly, fe	eeling tired and s	ad.	
2 She	from the sna	ke because she w	as frightened.	
3 He	the river and or	nto the other side		
4 Noora	and ran away	when she saw t	he bees.	
5 The	rabbit the hole	and hid inside it		
3-Choose the	correct answers	and fill in the s	paces;	
leaves	packets 2 bott	tles tubs	cans	cartons
1 -Three	of bread	هذا الملف	تمر تحميل	
2- Two	of cheese		م م قصال	
3 -Six	of cheese -of coconut water	اهج الإمارا		
4- Four	of water			
5- Two	-of ice cream	Manahi		
6- Four	of nuts			
7- Two	of orange juice	e		
4-Choose the	correct answers	from a, b or c;		
(Read the sto	ry of Ibn Battuta	a and choose the	e correct answer	<u>rs)</u>
1- Ibn Battuta	was a famous			
a) sailor	b) pearl diver	c) trav	eller	
2- He visited 4	14			
a) people b) countries c) cousins				
3 -It will only take to walk there.				
a)a few minut	tes b) a	whole week	c) the next	day
4, he left to go on his travels.				
a) For a few minutes b) Next week c)The following day				
5 On	, he has Eng	lish and Geograp	hy.	
a) a week ago	b Tuesda	y morning	c)3rd Novembe	er, 1834

5-Write the names of five types of housing;
1
2
3
4
5
6-Read the definitions of safety items and write the words.
(reflective armbands- helmet –seatbelt –pedestrian crossing)
1-You wear this to protect your head when you are cycling.
تمر تحميل هذا الملف من الصحيح
2- You wear these when you are walking in the dark to help drivers to see you.
3 -You use this to help you cross the road safely. It makes cars stop and wait.
4- You wear this in the car to help you sit safely in your seat.
7-Sort the letters and complete the phrases
1- It's hot and (muhdi)
2- It's cold and (yarin)
3- It' and (oht) (yrd)
4- It's and (nsuyn) (idlm)
5-It's stormy with and (tnhdrue) (glniihngt).
8-Sort the letters and write the transport words.
1 This is like a bicycle at the front and has seats at the back. (kricwsah)

(otmbkeior-----)
5 A quick way to travel above the city.
(vks nrtia-----)

9-Match the words (1–6) with the definitions (a–f).

1- a warning a- to get bigger

2- severe b- to protect yourself underneath something

3- speed c- an announcement that something bad might happen

4- build up d- when things are broken or destroyed

5- take cover e- very bad

6- damage f- how fast or slow something is

Test sample

Reading

Part 1

My dream home is a bungalow with only one floor. It is an eco-house with several solar panels on the roof for energy for the lights, TV, computer and other things. It is made of natural materials, such as brick, wood and stone. My dream house also has a large bedroom just for me. It is next to the sea. I can jump into the sea when I want to go swimming. The view of the sea is amazing. My dream home also has a back garden with many flowers and small trees. This is where my pet lives. I play with my pet in the garden.

Example:

Natural materials are-----

A. brick, wood and stone

B. mud, stone and panels

C. wood, stone and plastic

D. stone, plastic and flowers

(1) Which is the best title for this text?;
A The Home I live in
B Pets That Live by the Sea
C Solar Panels Give Us Energy
D What My Dream Home Looks Like
(2) The bedroom in the dream house is;
A small
B large
C amazing تم تحميل هذا الملف من
D next to the forest
(3)In the back garden there are;
A large bedrooms
B solar panels and pets
C lights, TVs and computers
D many flowers and small trees
(4) The dream house;
A is in the city
B has big stones
C is an eco-house
D hasn't got any flowers

Reading Part 2

Read the text below about Tom and Bob's holiday and choose a title for each paragraph. Write the letter of the title in the box. The first one is done for you. You can use each title only once. There is one heading you do not need.

Visiting the Burj Khalifa (A)

The Animals of the UAE B

Visiting Palm Jumeirah \mathbf{C}

A Typical Day in Dubai D تم تحميل هذا الملف من

Example: A

Bob and I went to Dubai on holiday last month. One of my favourite places was the Burj Khalifa. You can take a lift to the top of the building. I did, but Bob didn't come with me because he was tired and wanted to go back to the hotel. The views were beautiful and I could see a lot of the city.

Question 1;

The UAE is very hot, so we decided to visit different buildings during the day. In the evening, we read books about the city, in the hotel.

Ouestion 2:

The UAE is very big, so we travelled a lot. We saw a lot of wild animals, including the Arabian Oryx. Bob was sad because we didn't see any falcons.

Questions 3-4

Please fill in the table below with the following words: **Tom or Bob**

Went to the top of the Burj Khalifa:	(3)
Was sad that they didn't see falcons;	(4)

<u>Writing</u>		
Your friend is coming to visit you. Write some information about your city. You should answer the following questions:		
• What's the best way to travel in the city?Why?		
• Where is your favourite place to visit in your city? Why?		
• What other places can your friend visit?		
Write 40-50 words.		
تم تحميل هذا الملف من 🗀 🥏		
موقع المناهج الإماراتية		
alManahj.com/ae		
anviariarij.com/ac		
Best wishes		